
Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin
Periods of the Day: Periods 5-7

August 15, 2023

Lunch Menu for today
Pepperoni Pizza
Veggie Sticks (K - A), Carrots,
Apples

General Announcement
Campus Center Opens August 15
Campus Center starts August 15 from 1:30p to 3:00p. Please do not go on the gym floor, no playing
on the gym floor, no littering, no eating in the gym, and no loitering around campus. Any student
needing a place to wait for parent pick up or to study is welcome. Athletes and cheerleaders should
be reporting to Campus Center. Coaches will be notified of non-compliance. Thank you.

Collection for Maui Fire Victims
Hawaii State FFA Organization is partnering with the Hawaii National Guard to deliver donations to
the wildfire victims in Maui. PCHS FFA Chapter is collecting donations of non-perishable food,
hygiene products, and other items. If you have any items you would like to donate please bring them
to Mrs.Stoerger's at A201. All collected items will be flown over as soon as possible so please stop by
with whatever you can. Mahalo.

Reminder: IDs and Lunch
Aloha students. Please make sure you have your IDs for lunch. IDs will be checked before you reach
the cashier. If you do not have your ID, you will be asked to step out of the line. and wait until those
who have IDs are scanned. If you do not have an ID, you may go to the office during recess and
lunch. Thank you.

Clubs

Athletics
Student Activity Pass Distribution
If you purchased the student activity pass through your school dues , we are distributing these special
passes starting this week in B201, Mr. Miyashiro's room. These passes allow students from 1st to
12th grade into PCHS regular season games for FREE.

You may also purchase this passes for $25, cash only

Fall Athlete's Meeting & Parenting Meeting This Wednesday
The fall athlete's meeting will be this TOMORROW AFTERNOON, August 16th at 3:00pm, in the
gymnasium



The fall parent's meeting will be this TOMORROW NIGHT, August 16th at 6:30pm, in the gymnasium

- These are required meetings to participate
- Football athletes & parents do not need to attend
- We will be selling "student activity cards" after the meeting

Student Government

College and Career
PSAT Registrations Forms Now Available
Hey Sophomores & Juniors! Come grab a PSAT form in A102 to sign up to take the PSATs with us in
October. We have three test dates available; Saturday Oct. 14, Wednesday Oct. 18 & Thursday Oct. 19.
Space is limited as there are only 70 spots per test date. Completed forms & payment are due to
A102 by Thursday August 17th. If you have any questions stop by the College & Career Center in
A102.

Fall Early College Intro Meeting
Hey Fall Early College Students! There will be an Early College Intro Meeting on Wednesday August
16th @2:45-3:30pm in the Library. In this meeting we will go over how to login to your UH emails,
Laulima (course platform) and other helpful tips for you to be successful in your early college course.
If this is your first time taking early college or have had a break in taking early college classes it is
HIGHLY RECOMMENDED that you attend this meeting. If you have any questions stop by A102 to
talk with Ms. Arakawa

Class of 2024
Homecoming
Hey Seniors, We need your help. Homecoming is coming fast and we need participants to help with
all of the events. We need help with; Dance Crew, Male Cheer, Powderpuff Football, Makin Signs &
banners, Hall decorations, and Float decorating.

Please see Arisa Yazaki, Evan Suzuki, Lexi Ramos, or Kumu Kekoa. They can get you connected to
the events you would like to help with. Let’s make this homecoming our best one yet.

Savers Fundraiser
It’s time to wrap up the Summer Cleaning. Project Grad 2024 is collecting donation items for our
Savers fundraiser. There will be a drop off site at the Michael Nakasone Performing Arts Center (or
the Auditorium) on Thursday August 17th from 4-6 pm. Please donate any clothes, small
housewares, books, furniture & appliances that are ready to be re-homed.

Class of 2025



Class of 2026.
Homecoming
Aloha e sophomores! We are in need of your help for this year's homecoming. Please see your class
president Jazmin, a member of student council, or Ms. V in K201 for more information about the
homecoming activities if you missed Friday's meeting. We hope to see you soon!

Homecoming T-Shirt Design
Hey creative sophomores! It's that time of year again where we need YOUR burning artistic touch for
homecoming. Please use the link found on Instagram or the email sent by Ms. V to submit your
design for our t-shirt of the year by next week Monday, August 21. Remember, our class theme is fire!
For more information, please use the link in Ms. V's email or see a member of your class council.
Happy drawing!

Class Flag
Hey hey sophomores! Want to design our class flag? Please look for Ms. V's email to see more
information about flag requirements and where to submit your designs. If you have any questions or
concerns, please see Ms. V in K201 or a member of your class council.

Class of 2027


